## St. Paul's CE Primary School

Huddersfield Rd Stalybridge Cheshire SK15 2PT

Tel. 0161 338 2060 Email: admin@cdatstpaulsprimary.co.uk

Web: www.st-paulsstalybridge.sch.uk Headteacher Mr S Wright



24.7.25

## **Year 6 Residential Trip Information**

**Dear Parents** 

The Year 6 residential visit to the Anderton Centre will be held **Monday 16<sup>th</sup> to Wednesday 18<sup>th</sup> March 2026.** We have places for all Year 6 children to attend.

There will be a meeting for parents on Wednesday 17<sup>th</sup> September about the trip at 3.20pm in the year 6 classroom. Information shared at the meeting will be made available in the parents' section of the school website.

The cost of the trip will be £245.

The last day to sign up and make the initial payment for the trip is, Wednesday 15<sup>th</sup> October. All sign ups and deposits need to be paid by this date.

Payment for the trip will open on school spider from Monday 8<sup>th</sup> September 2025.

On day one of the trip, the children will need to bring a packed lunch. All meals after that are provided by the centre.

At the Anderton Centre, the children will gain the experience of being away from home and experience a range of outdoor adventurous activities under the supervision of trained instructors and staff from school.

The cost of the trip is £245 (non-refundable) that can be paid in full or instalments following the below payment schedule:

Weds 15th October £50 (this is the closing date to sign up for the trip).

Weds 19th Nov £50

Fri 19th Dec £50

Fri 16th Jan £50

Fri 20th Feb £45

Payment in full needs to be made by Friday 20<sup>th</sup> February 2026. If you wish to pay for the trip in full prior to this date, you are welcome to do so.

All payments have to be made through the School Spider app, there will be further forms to complete nearer the time and these will be made available via School Spider.







## St. Paul's CE Primary School



Tel. 0161 338 2060 Email: admin@cdatstpaulsprimary.co.uk

Web: www.st-paulsstalybridge.sch.uk Headteacher Mr S Wright



If you would like to see some photographs from past residentials please click on the following link Website page yr 6 residential

As we are journeying away from school and home and taking part in adventurous activities high standards of behaviour are expected.

Yours sincerely

Mr Wright Headteacher





